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GFC Standing Committee Report (July 1, 2022 – June 30, 2023) 

 

 

This newly formed committee was partially staffed as follows on April 3, 2023.  

• Don McIntyre 
• Jennifer Burke 
• Jason Laurendeau 
 

Staffing of the entire advisory circle was not completed by the end of June 30, 2023 so no meetings have 
occurred.  The newly appointed Vice-Provost, Iniskim Indigenous Relations, Dr. Leroy Little Bear will be 
presenting to GFC in October regarding this committee and the work on the Iniskim Governance 
Process.  

 

Submitted by J. Gallais, Director, University Secretariat 

 


